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Dear Parents, 
 

Well the end of term is finally here! I think all the children will be glad of a chance to rest and 

enjoy time with their families. We have packed a huge amount into this term and I would like 

to thank all the staff for their hard work and dedication.  

 

Attendance last week was only 94.1%. Hopefully the children will return well and refreshed in 

January. 

 

Our reverse advent calendar food collection is being picked up today by Mr Connolly and taken 

to the Food Shed. Your generosity has been amazing and I know there will be some very 

grateful families being fed over Christmas and through into the New Year thanks to you all. 

The range of items donated was so thoughtful – from toothbrushes to selection boxes. The 

amount we collected as a small school is incredible!  

 

Please do sign up for our Twitter account if you haven’t already. This gives me the ability to 

contact you quickly; for instance I was ‘live tweeting’ as I stopped in front of the hole in the 

road! Unfortunately we do not receive notifications about emergency works. Please also 

remember that I do not have any jurisdiction over the state of local roads – I can only advise 

and request that we all work together to get our children here as safely as possible. Pop into 

the office for the forms if you want to sign up for Twitter. 

 

The staff and I would also like to thank you for the wonderful Christmas cards 

and gifts we have received – we never expect anything but are always grateful 

for such thoughtful gifts and cards. Miss Honey would also like to thank the 

children who gave her some lovely treats.  

 

May I wish you all a happy and restful Christmas (with hopefully not too many early ‘get ups’!) 

and I look forward to seeing you all in the New Year.  

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Connolly 



 
 

 

 

Spring Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

Monday 7 January    Back to School 

 

 


